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APPROPRIATIONS COMMITTEE 

 
October 23, 2007 

 
 
 
Present:   Chairman Elaine Kelly 
  Janice Hight 
  Dan McInnis  

 Lynne Winter  
 

Absent: Vice Chairman Rick Nieber 
 

  
Meeting called to order by Chairman at 7:00 p.m. in Conference Room C. 
 
The Committee interviewed Chris Kowal as a candidate to fill the vacancy of Appropriations 
Committee appointee to the Financial Planning Committee. 
 
The Committee interviewed Deborah Campana as a candidate to fill the vacancy of 
Appropriations Committee appointee to the Financial Planning Committee. 
 
Upon completion of both interviews, the Committee discussed the qualifications of both 
candidates, and it was voted to appoint Chris Kowal as the Appropriations Committee 
appointee to the Financial Planning Committee, and to notify Ms. Campana of this decision 
encouraging her to apply for other openings that currently exist on Town boards. 
 
Any other business to come before the Committee 
The Committee agreed to request a meeting with the Acting School Superintendent, Charles 
Gobron, and the Business Director, Cheryl Levesque, to discuss the use of operating budget 
monies for the purchase of items pertinent to the building project, which should be purchased 
with capital funds; and to discuss other information we would like to receive from the School 
Department for FY 2009 Budget deliberations. 
 
Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was unanimously voted to adjourn at 8:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Elaine L. Kelly, Chair 
Appropriations Committee 
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